Our Lady of Lourdes Primary School

5 Canyon Road, Baulkham Hills NSW 2153

Tel: 02 8841 3700
www.ololbhills.catholic.edu.au Email: ololbhills@parra.catholic.edu.au

Dear Parents,
Permission Note for Athletics Carnival 2023

Our School Athletics Carnival will be held on Friday, 9th June at Gooden Reserve,
Baulkham Hills.

Children from Years 2 to 6 will be leaving school by bus at 9.15am and will return to
school at approximately 2.30pm.

Children must be at school by 8.55am. Children must bring their morning tea, lunch and
plenty to drink as there will be no canteen available.

The children should wear their school sports uniform or a shirt representing their house
colour. There is to be no coloured zinc used on this day. No crepe paper or streamers are
permitted.

Please complete the permission slip and return to your class teacher no later than Friday
2nd of June. If you would like to assist on the day please email Mrs Rawlings-
krawlings3@parra.catholic.edu.au as soon as possible.

Thank you for your ongoing support.
Kimberley Rawlings
Sports Coordinator

| give PermisSion fOr ........ooiiiiicccee e of class................
to attend the school Athletics Carnival being held at Gooden Reserve, Baulkham Hills on
Friday, 9th June, 2023. | also give permission for my child to travel by bus.

SIGNEA . Date: ..../...../12023
Parent/Guardian


mailto:krawlings3@parra.catholic.edu.au

